McDonald, David S

From: Tamsen Allana

Sent: March 18, 2021 7:27 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill4 concerns

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéece
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

To whom it may concern

| am writing in regards to the Bill 4 and concerns me and my family.

| own 167 acres, some blueberries and forestry. This has been in our family for many many generations and take so
much pride in our property.

We enjoy it fully, we work on it for ourselves, we hike on it and enjoy our wildlife and privacy. This is our pure joy and
happiness.

The idea of someone coming in and telling us how to use our land is not acceptable..we pay our taxes and this is ours.

| hope that this Bill 4 is dismissed it is wrong and inmoral. What ever happened to our Home of Native land ..glorious
and free.

Respectfully
Allana Moore
Cumberland County





